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Testimony by April Heinz
RE: HOUSE BILL NO. 1320

My name is April Heinz and I am in favor of HB 1320. As stated in my written testimony for
House Bill No. 1307, immunizations are not for everyone. Each individual has a choice to get
immunizations or not. It is the individual’s choice as an adult and for minor’s it is the parents’
choice, not anyone else’s, nor is it anyone else’s business to know if someone has the vaccine or
not!

I am proud to live in a state where I have the freedom to choose whether or not to immunize myself
or my child with the facts I know. It should stay up to the individual to assess the risks of the
vaccine and have the right to deny that vaccine, without consequences. My son is in daycare and
will be in the school system in the future, please leave it up to ME to decide whether or not, I get
or allow my child to get certain vaccines.

Please pass house bill 1320 and protect my rights to choose or refuse, while preserving access to
employment, education, and services.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

April Heinz



